
TO: Parts Managers/Service Managers 

FROM: Subaru of America, Inc. 

DEPARTMENT: Fixed Operations 

DATE: 09/1/2020 

RE:    Prime Max Quantities X4202AL000, X4202AL010, X4202FL000, and X4202XC000. 

 

 

Please be advised we have revised the Prime Max quantities for part numbers X4202AL000, X4202AL010, 
X4202FL000, and X4202XC000 as below:  

 

Please contact the Pic team if you need any assistance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


